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The Shawnee Riders 4-H Club had their meeting on 
December 18th at 6 p.m. at Lexington Park Nursing Home. As 
a craft project the club made lap blankets together and 
handed them out to several of the nursing home residence. 
The 4-H kids were able to sing five Christmas carols and the 
residents joined in and sing along. We hope everyone had a 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  

On December 10, Riverside 4-H held their monthly meeting at 
the VA Hospital in Topeka. It’s been a tradition for Riverside to 
hold their December meeting there, then sing Christmas Carols 
to the residents.  

 

 

 

 

After singing songs to residents 
we also handed out cards and 
painted ornaments that were 
made by club members at the 
November meeting. It is nice to 
be able to spread some holiday 
cheer!  ~LeeAnn Skinner, 
Reporter 

4-H CLUB CHRISTMAS EXTRAS ‘18 

The Indian Creek Club 
participated in several Christmas 
season community service 
activities. We rang bells for the 
Salvation Army, we shopped for 
and wrapped gifts for families we 
adopted through North Topeka 
Outreach, we delivered cookies to 
our community supporters, and 
we had a gift exchange at our 
monthly meeting. It’s been a very 
busy month! ~Emma Biggs, 
Reporter 
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